
From:   
Sent: 03 September 2023 12:40 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning permission 
 
Dear sir's i would like to put an objection notice on this planning application ref number 
s62a/2023/0019 
Western homes 
Cm226nz 
This proposal is not suitable for this area due to more strain on the local infrastructure, doctors, 
dentists, schools, air quality due to more traffic, damage to local green belt areas ,wildlife habitat.  
Western homes have not taken planning this project with any regards to the views of local 
residents.  
Kind regards barry Smith   

 
 
 




